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MULTIPLE CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS 
 
Houston, January 2011- 
 
RED FENCE – This portion of fencing at the Central Plant site will remain as-is until the 
completion of the project in September 2013. MD Anderson Library deliveries will continue to use 
the current route for access to the loading dock. Fire truck access also remains the same. 
 
PINK FENCE – This recently installed fencing will be up until October 2011. In this area, Vaughn 
Construction will be installing new direct buried chilled water lines from the Central Plant, to the 
tunnel on the west side of the Technology Annex. Upon completion, this area will receive new 
sidewalks and landscaping. All deliveries (excluding MD Anderson Library) will need to utilize 
Entrance 14. A delivery space has been striped-off on Entrance 14 for delivery vehicles to utilize. 
 
Please contact Kelly Buehler, Sr. Project Manager, if you have questions related to the Central 
Plant project by phone at 713-743-9637 or email at kbuehler@uh.edu.  
 
YELLOW FENCE - Starting February 2011, Minor & Planned Projects will start the repairs to the 
MD Anderson Library’s North Elevation Façade. The project will last approximately eight months 
and is an infrastructure renewal project to address water infiltration. During this time frame, 
pedestrian traffic will not be allowed. The access shown on the map is emergency exiting from 
the Library only.  
 
Please contact Ken Oliver, Project Manager, if you have questions related to the Library 
Restoration project by phone at 713-743-5602 or email at koliver@uh.edu.  
 
PURPLE FENCE - The Classroom and Business Building will be a new $30 million five-story,  
140,000 SF facility located in the center of campus between Melcher Hall and the Central Plant. 
This location will allow for central and convenient access to business and non-business students 
alike. This fencing is scheduled to be installed Jan. 25, 2011 and remain until January 2012.  
Vehicular traffic will be not be impeded. Pedestrian access to Melcher Hall will remain open via 
the major sidewalk south of the construction site and sidewalk adjacent to the north retaining wall.  
The diagonal sidewalk from Melcher Hall to Cemo Hall will be closed but Cemo Hall’s west, south 
and north entrances will be accessible. 
 
Please contact Bernie Harless, Sr. Project Manager, if you have questions related to the 
Classroom and Business Building project by phone at 713-743-8049 or email at 
bharless@uh.edu. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
About the University of Houston 
 
The University of Houston is a comprehensive national research institution serving the globally 
competitive Houston and Gulf Coast Region by providing world-class faculty, experiential learning 
and strategic industry partnerships. UH serves more than 38,500 students in the nation’s fourth-
largest city, located in the most ethnically and culturally diverse region of the country.   

 
 
 
 
 
 


